
Winter Sports Registration

Monday, 11th of March

Is your child interested in playing netball or hockey for Wainui School this year? 
Come along to our Winter Sports Registration afternoon on:

Monday, 11th of March from 3 pm to 5 pm

Netball - Years 1 to 8
● Years 1 to 6 will play at Pinehurst School on Saturday mornings
● First day of play is Saturday, 11th of May
● Year 7/8 to play at either Kaipara or North Harbour Netball (to be confirmed)
● First day of play is early May (to be confirmed)

Hockey - Years 3 to 8
● Years 3 to 6 will play at Rosedale Park on Monday afternoons
● First day of play is Monday, 6th of May
● Years 7 and 8 will play at Rosedale Park on Tuesday afternoons
● First day of play is Tuesday, 6th of May

Fees for both sports will be set once team numbers have been confirmed.

If you are unable to make it, please email arowlands@wainui.school.nz for a registration form prior 
to Monday, 11th of March.
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